

NEWSLETTER





Foreword

Hello friends of historical rallying,

Welcome to our monthly news from the world of historical rallying and from RREvents, the organizers of Coppa d'Europa and Coppa d'Europa GT.

Dear Coppa friends

A preview.....

It has now been several months since we organised our 18th Coppa d'Europa.

A satisfied number of participants - of whom one insider said that he found it amazing and pleasing that so many old and new participants could be activated for our Coppa - gave us a lot of pleasure, despite a lot of (official) authorisation problems (we reported on this). Especially when we realise that many rallies, including renowned and long-standing successful ones, have unfortunately disappeared from the calendar or been postponed.

But - "after the rally is before the rally" - and so we don't want to spend too much time looking back and instead look to the future.

Our next Coppa d'Europa will start on Thursday 10th April 2025. It will run through the Netherlands, Belgium, Germany and the Czech Republic, covering around 1500 kilometres. Thanks to this year's positive experience with the Maastricht Select Hotel, we will be starting there again next year.



Our first official overnight stay will be at the fine Elaya-Hotel**** in Oberursel, near Frankfurt. As we were very satisfied with the c/o56 - Hotel**** in Chemnitz several years ago, our second overnight stay will take us there again.

The 3rd and final overnight stay, coupled with the award ceremony and prize-giving, will take place in one of the most beautiful capital cities in Central Europe, Prague. We will be happy to return to this magnificent Czech city and stay in the stately Duo Hotel****.



The rally routes between the hotels and lunch stops (which will be published later) have been completely redesigned and will once again certainly be among the most interesting and exciting that historic rallying has to offer. In addition to the usual challenging and high-class tasks for our CoppaSuper and CoppaSport classes, we will be paying special attention to our CoppaTouring and CoppaGT classes. We can promise that these two classes will also become significantly more and competitive interesting and attractive in 2025......

From 15 August, our brochures will be sent to all postal addresses we have and published on the Internet, which will also be the opening of entries for our Coppa 2025, which you should not miss!